
 

4/17/25 

 

Good Afternoon, Gust Families, 

We had an exciting week at Gust! Students showcased their abilities during Talent Show auditions 

for the upcoming performance on May 15th at 5:30 PM. Meanwhile, our 2nd graders enjoyed a 

field trip to the Clyfford Still Museum, where they explored his remarkable abstract artwork. 

Reminder: There will be no school for students tomorrow, April 18th.  

Our next Coffee and Community is on April 24, 2025. The focus of this meeting will be on 

Unhealthy Perfectionism in students! 

Check out our Facebook and Instagram pages to see all the fun activities happening at Gust. 

 

Operations 

Breakfast is provided to students from 7:30 to 7:45. After 7:45, breakfast is cleaned up so that 

students can start learning for the day. Please make sure students are on time for school.  

 

Instruction 

We are nearing the end of the 2024-25 school year and many families are already making exciting 

plans for the summer! Summer programming allows students a safe place to have fun, make 

friends and continue their learning. Both Denver Public Schools and the City and County of 

Denver offer summer opportunities and resources for our students and families.  

 

Teacher Appreciation Week is just around the corner, taking place May 5-9! In celebration, DPS 

invites our students to recognize their favorite teachers by sharing what they love most about 

them. Please share this opportunity with students and ask them to share why they love their 

teachers by completing this short form by Friday, April 18! Submissions may be featured on the 

DPS website and DPS social media pages (Facebook, Instagram, LinkedIn). 

 

https://www.facebook.com/gustelementaryschool/
https://www.instagram.com/gustelementary/?hl=en
https://www.dpsk12.org/page/summer-programs
https://forms.gle/JVgyWpbdFkzUzLaTA
https://www.dpsk12.org/
https://www.dpsk12.org/
https://www.facebook.com/DenverPublicSchools
https://www.instagram.com/denverpublicschools/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/denver-public-schools/posts/?feedView=all


 

Invite your families to the Multilingual Education District Advisory Committee (MLE DAC) on 

Wednesday, April 23 from 9-11:00 a.m. The meeting will be held in person at the Lowry 

Conference Center. This month, we will have district experts sharing information on Special 

Education, Gifted and Talented and other DPS student services. Breakfast, interpretation and 

childcare will be provided. Share the event flyers with your MLL families. Attendees are 

encouraged to pre-register, and staff are also highly encouraged to attend. For more information, 

visit the MLE website or email Olga Olivas or call 720-423-3058. 

 

  

 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1ZVQXB2wUmnTGK2t2a_A8AF9_J9DJGxTw?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/brkNykCQa6Z354aP7
https://mle.dpsk12.org/o/mle/


 

Have a great weekend, 

Kathleen Marucheau and Jill Ellis 

 

 

 


